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[image: 2][image: 1][image: 1][image: 1]ROops! The first grad fee payment was due on February 26th If you forgot, please drop it off at the BSS office right away. We can’t finalize fundraising events until all the fees are in. Thank you!

· The February bottle drive was a huge event. Thanks to all who were involved
· The Baby Jane dance was so much fun and made a huge contribution towards our fundraising goal. Thanks to everyone for all your hard work
· The youth had a blast and made some  money at the fashion show. What a sight to see them dressed up and gearing up for Prom

UPCOMING:
· Grad guest forms will be available on April 4th. Guests spots are only guaranteed once handed in with payment, (cheque) and approved by BSS admin. First come first served. Don’t be disappointed, hand the form and payment  in ASAP.

· Coffee House on March 8th -  In the BSS Library - $2.00 entry donation
Talent! Goodies! Come see our youth show off their mad skills.

· Another Bottle Drive coming on April 9th. It was such a huge success that we’re doing it again. Email the executive committee to volunteer time, or a truck, or both.
· Mother’s Day is coming and mom needs flowers! Look for plant and basket sales forms coming soon. Just in time to surprise your favourite person.


Ballenas Grad 2016 Newsletter
HELP!
We need decorating and food committee helpers
Please email bssgrad2016@gmail.com
to offer your desperately needed assistance.
CONTACT THE GRAD COMMITTEE AT
bssgrad2016@gmail.com

Join us on Facebook too


 March 2016 
SUCCESS!

Spring is almost here, but more importantly, there are only four more months until Graduation!
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